
 

Zero Trust IAM: What Federal 
Agencies Need to Know  

 
When the Biden Administration issued Executive Order (EO) 14028 on Improving the 

Nation’s Cybersecurity in May 2021, it brought a reinvigorated focus to  cybersecurity, 

setting into motion a series  of actions by federal agencies, including the Office of 

Management and Budget (OMB), the National Institute of Standards and Technology (NIST), 

and the Department of Homeland Security’s Cyber and Infrastructure Security Agency 

(CISA). 

Identity & access management (IAM) is one of five “pillars” in the Executive 

Order. Download this Industry Brief to learn about the identity requirements 

mean for federal agencies, and what guidelines to keep in mind to achieve a 

successful Zero Trust implementation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


